
 
 
Early Voting Information and Deadline for Ballots placed in Ballot Box  
 
 
 
Reminder to City of Berlin Residents that early voting continues at Berlin City Hall the rest of this week 
thru Friday, October 30, 2020, between the hours of 8 a.m.-4:30 p.m.. Voting takes place in the 2nd 
floor Council Chambers.  Have your Photo ID ready.   If you need to register to vote, please stop by the 
City Clerk’s Office first and be sure to bring Proof of Residency.  
 
Also note that the City Clerk will be emptying the official ballot box in the City Hall Lobby on Election 
Day, November 3, 2020, at 7PM CST.  If you plan on returning your absentee ballot to the ballot drop 
box in the City Hall lobby, in order for your vote to count, you must have your ballot in the drop box 
prior to 7PM CST on 11/3/20.  
 
City of Berlin residents, please call 361-5400 with any election related questions. 
 


